
TUESDAY
JANUARY 11 
5:30–7:00 PM

Valley Rail Sacramento 
Project is Coming

Register online  
through zoom: 
bit.ly/SJRRCElkGrove

Questions about the Open House? Contact Katie 916-442-1168 or kdemaio@aimconsultingco.com

VIRTUAL 

PUBLIC 

MEETING 

for the draft 

Environmental 

Impact Report (EIR)

Elk Grove Station Project Draft EIR
Now Available For Review 

The San Joaquin Regional Rail Commission (SJRRC) has 
released a draft EIR for the Elk Grove Station Project. Interested 
parties are encouraged to review the draft EIR on the project 
website: https://sjrrc.com/elk-grove-station/. The 45-day 
review period begins on December 3, 2021 and ends on 
January 18, 2022. Printed copies are available for review at: 
City Hall, the Elk Grove Library, the Franklin Library and SJRRC. 
Formal comments for the Environmental Impact Report 
process should be in writing either mailed to SJRRC or sent to 
elkgrovestation@gmail.com.

SJRRC is hosting a Virtual Public Meeting for the proposed Elk 
Grove Station Project draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) 
on January 11th from 5:30 to 7:00 pm. This public meeting 
will provide an opportunity for SJRRC to share additional details 
on the proposed Elk Grove Station and present key highlights 
of the draft EIR. 

The proposed Elk Grove Station will be part of the Valley Rail Sacramento 
Project which is a planned passenger rail service between Stockton and 
Sacramento. The Elk Grove Station is one of the six proposed stations.


